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San Giorgio di Nogaro, 6th February 2023 

 

 

To all Taghleef’s customers 

 

 

Subject: Environmental labelling 

 

The Legislative Decree no. 116/2020, which incorporates the EU directive 2018/851 on 

waste and directive 2018/852 on packaging and packaging waste, establishes that producers 

must indicate on all primary, secondary, and tertiary packaging the nature of the materials 

used, by the decision 97/129/EC by the Commission. The Ministerial Decree no. 360/2022 

completes this regulatory framework by introducing the environmental labelling guidelines to 

be followed by the responsible subjects to comply with the environmental labelling 

obligations.  

The films that Taghleef Industries sells on the market are classified as neutral packaging as 

they do not carry printing or graphics. To comply with the regulations, Taghleef Industries 

identifies the base materials of its packaging films by communicating the relative 

alphanumeric code in the transport documents accompanying the goods. However, the 

Guidelines also allow the use of digital channels to replace the information reported either on 

the documents or on the packaging. 

Furthermore, since 01.01.2023, Taghleef Industries has been communicating to its 

customers the identification codes of the products used for the packaging of the reels by 

adding the following table to the transport documents: 

 

 

 

 

 


